
The Parents and Citizens Association
is a dedicated group of parents,
teachers, and community members
who work together to enhance the
educational experience of all students
at Burns Beach Primary School. By
joining the

GET INVOLVED

For more information, please email us at burnsbeachps.pc@gmail.com

BURNS BEACH PRIMARY SCHOOL
PARENTS AND CITIZENS

ASSOCIATION
WHAT IS THE P&CWELCOME

We are excited to invite you to be a part of our Parents
and Citizens Association (P&C), where you can actively
engage in your child’s educational journey and
contribute to making our school an even better place to
learn and grow.

We are thrilled to extend a warm welcome to all the
new families joining Burns Beach Primary School in
2024! 

As parents and caregivers, you play a crucial role in the
success and vibrancy of our school community. 

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK FOR
UPDATES ON
MEETINGS & EVENTS

WHY JOIN THE P&C?
Connect: Build meaningful connections with other parents, teachers, and staff members
Contribute: Have a say in important decisions that impact our school and its programs
Support: Help raise funds for essential resources and exciting extracurricular activities
Engage: Participate in fun and enriching events that bring our school community together

P&C, you become
a valued partner in
shaping the future
of our school.

You can join us at our P&C meetings to meet fellow parents and learn more
about how you can contribute to our vibrant school community. Our meetings
are currently held once a term. We hope you can join us and look forward to
meeting you!

There are many ways you can get involved with the P&C, from attending meetings and volunteering
at events to sharing your unique skills and ideas. Your participation, big or small, makes a difference.


